
Lorena Hollett 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Lorena Hollett on behalf of Records Clerk 
Wednesday, October 26, 2022 12:59 PM 
'Trisch Broach' 
Consumer Contact 

CORRESPONDENCE 
10/26/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 10325-2022 

Subject: RE: Docket No. 20220001-EI: Reject the new electric rate hikes! 

Good afternoon Ms. Broach, 

We will be placing your additional comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20220001, and 
forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Regards, 

Lorena Hollett 
Commission Deputy Clerk 1 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6758 

From: Trisch Broach <trischbroach@live.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 25, 2022 5:17 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Re: Docket No. 20220001-EI: Reject the new electric rate hikes! 

Please also include the JEA (Jacksonville Electric Authority) on your list of utilities who are price­
gouging. Our bills are typically higher during the hot summer months due to increased AC usage, and lawn 
watering. Summertime bills have never been higher than about $375/month. This summer, our JEA bills 
( combined electric and water) have been outrageously high. $817 for June was the highest. July through 
September just a few dollars below $700 each month. JEA's explanation is that the cost of fuel has risen, 
increasing their costs. Yes, fuel prices are much higher than two years ago, but high enough to double our 
utility bills? I don't think so! 

Blessings -
Trisch Broach 

On Oct 24, 2022, at 8:53 AM, Records Clerk <CLERK@psc.state.fl.us> wrote: 

Good morning Ms. Broach, 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20220001, 
and forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Regards, 

1 



Lorena Hollett 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6758 

From: Trisch Broach <trischbroach@live.com> 
Sent: Monday, October 24, 2022 5:06 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket No. 20220001-EI: Reject the new electric rate hikes! 

Florida Public Service Commission Clerk, 

Docket No. 20220001-EI 

I am an electricity customer in Florida. I received notification that you will soon be considering 

proposals from FPL, Duke and Tampa Electric to increase my electricity rates next year. 

This is outrageous. These companies have made windfall profits over the last few years, and 

yet each time they go crying to you, you have approved their rate increases. No amount is too 

high, apparently. When will you stand up for your own mission of setting fair rates for 

consumers in Florida? 

Another electricity rate increase is the last thing we need, especially for vulnerable folks who 

may be on a fixed income or struggling to recover financially from the pandemic. We are all 

inundated with price increases on everything. 

I urge you to reject these rate increases. 

Trisch Broach 

trischbroach@live.com 

12413 Cachet Drive 

string:JACKSONVILLE, Florida 32223 
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